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1.0 Purpose of Report 

 
1.1 

 
The report provides an update on the publication of the Council’s Corporate Plan 
2020-2024. 
 

2.0 Background 

 
2.1 
 
 
2.2 

 
The Council’s began the development of a new Corporate Plan for the period 
2020-2024 in the autumn of 2019. 
 
Internal and external consultation was completed and a final draft of the plan 
agreed by the Council in March 2020.  
 
 

3.0 Main Report 

 
3.1 
 
 
3.2 
 
 
 
3.3 
 
 
3.4 
 

 
The new Corporate Plan was formally agreed by the Council in March 2020, at a 
time when the coronavirus pandemic had begun in earnest. 
 
Given the Council’s focus on managing its response to the crisis, followed by a 
focus on the on-going recovery of services and facilities, as well as wider support 
for community and economic recovery, formal publication of the plan was paused. 
 
This pause allowed the Council also to ensure that the new Corporate Plan 
referenced the pandemic and its potential future impacts. 
 
The final document is now complete and will be formally launched in due course. 

4.0 Other Considerations 

 
4.1 

 

Financial, Human Resources & Risk Implications 

Financial: N/A 
 

Human: N/A 
 



Risk Management: N/A 
 

 
4.2 

 

Screening & Impact Assessments  
 

Equality & Good Relations Implications: N/A 
 

Rural Needs Implications: N/A 
 

5.0 Recommendation(s) 

 
5.1 
 
 

 
That the Policy and Resources Committee notes the final published plan. 
 

6.0 Documents Attached & References 

 
6.1 

 
Corporate Plan 2020 – 2024 

 


